
 

 

 
June 8, 2018 
 
To Stakeholder, Property Owner, or Resident: 
 
Opportunity to Give Input on Proposed Street Improvements 

Lamplight Village Avenue, from Metric Boulevard to Parmer Lane, is being evaluated for improvements to enhance the 
safety and mobility of users of the street. You are receiving this notification because you rent and/or own property 
adjacent to this section of Woodward Street in Austin, Texas or are otherwise registered with the City as a stakeholder in 
the area.  
 
How to Provide Input 
ATD is seeking feedback from people who use this street. To provide input, you may contact the project designer at 
Neil.Quarles@austintexas.gov. Or phone (512) 974-7657. 

 
Changes Proposed:   
 Adding buffers to bike lanes along the length of the project. The typical cross section design proposed for this section 

is shown in Figure 2. 

 Removal of parking on Lamplight Village Avenue for the length of this project. Parking counts and aerial photography 
have shown that this curb parking is mostly unused due to adjacent surface lots and cross-streets with available 
parking. Any users of this street parking should provide input at the email or phone number above. 

 New enhanced pedestrian crossing of Lamplight Village Avenue at Alderbrook Drive. 
 
Figure 1 – Typical Existing Cross Section for Lamplight Village 

Avenue – Metric Boulevard to Parmer Lane 
Figure 2 – Typical Proposed Cross Section for Lamplight 

Village Avenue – Metric Boulevard to Parmer Lane 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUSTIN TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 
P.O. Box 1088, Austin, TX 78767 

 

 

 
 

Mike Schofield, P.E. 
Active Transportation and Street Design Engineer 
Transportation Department | City of Austin 
(512) 974-7834 
mike.schofield@austintexas.gov 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Neil Quarles 
Active Transportation and Street Design Graduate Engineer 
Transportation Department | City of Austin 
(512) 974-7657 
neil.quarles@austintexas.gov 
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